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April 9, 1986
File: XIV-4.3-86-4

Mr. Daniel R. Muller, Director

BWR Project Directorate #2
Division of BWR Licensing

NRC Mailstop P822

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555 ’

RE: HNRC/State Consultation pursuant to 10" CFR 50.91(b)
effective May 6, 1983

Dear #Mr. Huller:

On February 11, 1986, this office received from Iowa Electric Light &
Power Company copies of its amendment (to Op License No. DPR-49) request
dated February 7, 1986. The request related to radiation monitoring in
new radwaste storage facility (LLRPSF). The request was identified as
proposed change RTS-203. :

On April 7, 1986, this office received the monthly notice of amendment
applications to operating licenses involving no s1gn1f1cant hazards
consideration. At 51 FR 10462 for March 26, 1986, the notice of the
subject amendment request was included, and the basis of the NRC proposal
for a no significant hazards consideration determination was explained.

-This letter is to state that as the 10 CFR 50.91(b)(3) state consu]tat1on
des1gnated contact, I have no comment.

Very truly yours,

Regulatory Engineer

TLH/ kb
cc: Mr. Mohan Thadani - NRC
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